
  

 

 
 

CERTIFICATE 
 

We, the undersigned Sebastiaan Boussauw, Programme Director of Applied Computer Sciences,  
and Ivo Van Horebeek, University Relations Belgium & Luxembourg IBM, confirm that 

 

Alexandre Vryghem 

 
has taken part in the Virtual BusIT Week organised by our Programme, in cooperation with IBM 

from 29 March 2021 until 2 April 2021.  

The student’s own college decides the number of ECTS credits the student has acquired with his participation. 

 

Leuven, 6 April 2021 

        
Sebastiaan Boussauw       Ivo Van Horebeek  
Programme Director of Applied Computer Sciences   University Relations Belgium & Luxembourg IBM 


